From: Helen Simpson [
Sent: 06 May 2025 14:27

To: Planning

Subject: Proposed development

Dear Sir

Re Lamorna Dartmouth park Road NW5

no2025/1375/P

lam a resident of Chetwynd Road.

The proposed development is too large in relation to the existing properties in that road.
Also it will damage the privacy and light to Chetwynd Villas.

The appearance is not in keeping with the conservation area.

Please reject this plan.

Yours sincerely,

H. Simpson



